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CALENDAR  OF  FALL  FIELD  WORK 
 
For more information and to sign up, please contact:  Ulli Limpitlaw, Field Work & Field 

Trip Coordinator, Colorado Archaeological Society, Fort Collins Chapter, e-mail 
DIAMSPIR@AOL.com, 970-356-5134. 
 

Waterworks Project 
 

For the local historical archaeology enthusiasts we have an opportunity to help 
excavate the 1882 Waterworks building. Nine1x1 units have been established. These need to 
be dug and sifted, in the hopes to define the configuration of the machinery which once was 
operating in the room, to find signs of cultural activities of that era and to discover other 
'treasures' which may be hiding in the fill dirt.  
 

We will be working Fridays, Saturdays and Sundays on 4 different weekends. Put 
these dates on your calendar: 

 
September 8, 9, 10 
September 22, 23, 24 
October 6, 7, 8, 
October 20, 21 and 22 

 
Richard Carillo, the project archaeologist needs 6-8 folks for each of these days. This 

activity is managed by the Poudre Landmark Foundation. David Budge is the project 
manager.  Since we need so many people for the Waterworks project, we are encouraging 
non-members, friends and family members to join us too. We hope to have a little intro in the 
mornings for the newcomers. This is a great way for locals to get involved in their city's 
history and contribute to preserving it. And best of all, it is right in their backyard. 
 

Pawnee National Grasslands Project 
 
 For the Pawnee fans we have another weekend with over night stay at the Briggsdale 
workcenter scheduled. Jeff Overturf, Forest Service archaeologist, needs help with surveying 
and mapping Indian sites on the Grasslands. This weekend is October 14 and 15. We hope 
to have a repeat of last year's fun.   
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